
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/4/2013 2:57:28 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PAS-55 update discussion 

Ken 

As we discussed this morning, our PAS-55 certification process is well underway - and now 
has a new name internally, "Gas Safety Excellence." 

The PG&E lead is Javid Kahn. I propose an hour to 1 lA hour session led by Javid with your 
team to bring them up to date on why PG&E is doing this and where we are in the process. 
This could happen either in Bishop Ranch or in your offices. 

Then when the Lloyds team comes in December for their next round of assessments, it may be 
useful for your team to meet with them at the end of their visit to get an overall sense of their 
view of progress. 

Let me know a couple dates that might work for you and your team - needs to be November 
because the Lloyds folks come the first full week of December. 

Thanks Ken. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268157 
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